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6th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Roof Phase 2 
 
We were very pleased we were able to re-open school as planned yesterday and welcome the 
children back.  Unfortunately, there has been some issues with leaks in the school building 
following commencement of the roof work during the school summer holidays and this has 
resulted in the school kitchen having some flood damage which has affected the extractor fans 
and gas supply.  We have therefore had contractors in school everyday trying to rectify some 
problems and things are now starting to improve. 
 
In view of these problems, your child may have come home saying they have had sandwiches for 
their lunch over the last couple of days.  This is a temporary measure for this week only while the 
kitchen facilities are repaired, the alternative was for us to remain closed which we did not under 
any circumstances want to do.  We have therefore provided a packed lunch style menu (sandwich, 
fruit, a dessert (biscuit or yoghurt) and/or crisps and a drink) and we will be resuming our new 
menu with the usual hot food next week.   
 
I know you will understand that this is a difficult situation and are sure you will support us with this 
solution.  If there is any change to our plans for next week, we will let you know but we are 
confident normal service will be resumed. 
 
Thank you as always for your help and support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S Brereton 
Headteacher 
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